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NEW YORK BUS SALES

To our customers at New York Bus Sales,

As you know, in 2020 our Parts Department went through some exciting changes including the
renovation of our parts room, the addition of Outside Parts Salespeople, and most excitingly, our change
to an ALL-MAKES bus parts distributor!

We are now ready for our next phase of growth, and we are proud to announce that the New
York Bus Sales Parts Department is now branding itself as G-Tech Bus Parts by New York Bus Sales!
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The reason for our change has everything to do with our goal of being an ALL-Makes bus parts
distributor, and not just your Blue Bird parts department. We have found that some customers may not
think of us for parts and supplies that apply to their whole fleet. While we are proud of New York Bus
Sales heritage as a Blue Bird dealer, we feel that this branding will help new and existing customers to
think of us for any needs within their fleet.

This changeis starting on June 1%, and you will be seeing this logo and hearing the name more
and more in conjunction with New York Bus Sales, and we hope that the news of this progression is just
as exciting for you as it is for us!

Thank you, from all of us, ’
%el Gari McQuade Sean Finnerty
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